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“In November 2019 I finished my studies and I am grateful for all the support I got along the 

way. I studied midwifery so as to help women in labour and prevent maternal deaths. I 

would like to persue my dream to improve maternal health in tanzania.  

I thank iSTEPup and hope to identify a new potential candidate with the motivation but 

without sufficient money to study in my country.  

Our country is in need of more locally educated health workers who can make a longterm 

change.” 


